
Redstone Adopt-A-School Program 
 

Redstone has always been financially supportive of our local educational systems, and in particular with 

our Title One Schools. For many years Redstone has donated school supplies such as pens, pencils, 

folders, and rulers to all Title One Schools in our branch footprint. 

While donating funds, and supplies is great, the goal of this program is to build lasting relationships 

amongst our branch staff and departments, and local schools who are in desperate need of volunteers.

Schools are continually searching for volunteers to support teachers and student’s needs/wants. These 

needs can range from, and not limited to, lunch buddies, field day assistance, guest speakers, reading 

support and more. 

This program helps to strengthen the relationships between the schools and Redstone, creating positive 

change between schools and local businesses by offering hands-on assistance when available. Redstone 

employees act as an advocate for the local schools within the community.

The Branch/Department Adopt-A-School program supports the Redstone mission and guiding principles 

by extending our capacity to impact, improve and be the catalyst for positive change in our communities. 

Currently, over fourty local schools are a part of this program. If you would like your school to be considered 

to be adopted, please reach out to communityrelations@redfcu.org to be placed on our list.


